
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TDDN Newsletter 

May 2021 

When dropping off your children 

ensure that you wear a mask.  We will 

have to start charging you from May 1st. 
 

Parents Voice Zoom meeting 

We have a number of children who will be 
leaving us to go on to school  If you would 
like some advice as to how to get them 
ready please let us know and we will set up 
a zoom meeting.  
We will also discuss how to help children 
with their language development.  
 

Welcome to all the new families that have joined us this term. 

Please talk to us about how your child is settling in. We look 

forward to any suggestions that may help them feel more at 

home. Please remember you will be invited to meet your 

child’s key worker to complete a baseline.  

SAFEGUARDING - Documentation you will be expected to 
sign...  

 TDDN Accident form 
 Home accident forms (We have to report any burns to 

MASH and seek advice)  
 Behaviour form 
 Safeguarding forms  
 Medication permission slips  

Please also ensure that all belongings have you child’s name 
on all items and the shoes they wear have Velcro fastenings.  
The children have had a busy couple of weeks they have been 
enjoying singing with Jo Jingles outside. The topic she is 
looking at for us is growing. We have also had butterflies and 
chicks with us, so remember to ask you child questions about 
them.  
We have had more trips to the park and will continue to do 
this.  We will soon start doing some trips to the local shops 
too.  

 

 

 

 

Nursery Closed: 

Monday 3rd - Bank Holiday 

Monday 31st - Bank Holiday 

Half Term for Grant Only Children: 

Monday 31st May – Friday 4th June 

Jo Jingles: 

Tuesday 4th 

Tuesday 11th 

Tuesday 18th  

Tuesday 25th 

 

 

 

Please add us as a friend on Facebook to keep up to date with 

topics, books and pictures…  

 

Eid Celebration 

For parents who will be celebrating Eid, please can 

you let us know if your child will not be in, so that 

we can arrange our staffing. 

Thank You 

Parent Consultation 
Thank you to everyone that took part in the 

parent consultation via telephone.  We hope it 
was helpful.  We look forward to any feedback 

that you may have. 
If you need to have a chat with your child’s Key 

Worker, please get in contact and we will 
arrange a telephone consultation for you. 

 

Starting School 

Please let us know which school your 

child is going to, so that we can begin to 

organise a smooth transition for them. 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Mr David’s Message 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Mentioning our new term start in my message, in our April Newsletter, I now wish to remind 

everyone that half term is now approaching, in under 3 weeks!  Half term starts on Monday 

31st May, when local schools also have their holiday.  Training Depot will remain open for our 

regular hours, with children attending, their parents choosing our fee paying option for the 

week. 

Our Staff Team at Training Depot thank many of our parents for taking time to read and recall 

the 11 parent reminders shared last month. Your thoughtfulness does make a very significant 

improvements, especially with nursery behaviour, helping members of staff who very greatly 

appreciate your kind support. 

We would greatly welcome responses from any, or all, parents, who took the chance to read 

‘Well Being Top Tips to Support Children’ which we also published last month. 

We have received several comments on the article, provided by NHS UK/One You/Every Mind 

Matters/Children’s Mental Health/Information.  Thank you. 

Latest Top News shared this month must be that 2 members of our staff are now first time 

Mums!!  Miss Farah – a baby girl, and Miss Nadia – a baby boy.  Our best wishes and love from 

all at TDDN – Congratulations to both. 

Kindest Regards 
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TDDN Healthy Tips 
Request sugar-free medicines 

for babies and children.  If they 

are not available, try and give 

the medicine at mealtimes to 

reduce an extra sugar attack. 

 

CHUMS Emotional Wellbeing Courses 

Please see below for more information. 

Parent Sleep Workshop (Children aged 12 and under) 

 Wednesday 2nd June at 17:00-19:00 
Teenage Sleep Workshop (Children aged 13+) 

 Wednesday 9th June at 16:00 – 18:00 
0-5 Resiliency Workshop 

 Thursday 17th June at 09:30 – 11:30 
Primary Resiliency Workshop (Parent workshop for children 

aged 6-12) – Explores the difference between mental health 

and mental illness, emotional regulation. Psychoeducation 

around anxiety and low mood, in addition to covering basic 

relaxation techniques 

 Monday 24th May at 09:30-11:30 
Secondary Resiliency Workshop (For Teens aged 13+) 

- Explores the difference between mental health and mental 

illness, emotional regulation. Psychoeducation around anxiety 

and low mood, in addition to covering basic relaxation 

techniques 

 Monday 24th May at 13:00 – 15:00 
www.chums.uk.com/Bedfordshire-services 

 

http://www.chums.uk.com/Bedfordshire-services

